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HARRYS ANNOUNCES THAT IT’S UNAWARE OF ANY MATERIAL CHANGE 

 

CSE: HARY 

Vancouver, British Columbia – July 4, 2019 – At the request IIROC, Harrys Manufacturing Inc. 

(“Harrys” or the “Company”), wishes to confirm that the Company’s management is unaware of any 

material change in the Company’s operations that would account for the recent increase in market activity.    

 

About Harrys 

Harrys Manufacturing generates revenues from the sales and distribution of affordable, high quality, 

organically grown tobacco cigarettes to international customers.  Harrys utilizes various types of tobacco 

and blend components from Canadian growers to satisfy customer demands and preferences for products 

that meet Health Canada standards.  Harrys has developed a proprietary high-throughput pre-roll 

technology for the manufacturing of both hemp and cannabis cigarettes.  The Company’s management team 

brings over 50 years of combined experience in the domestic and international tobacco and packaging 

industry. 

 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

“Kevin Kohanik”                         

Kevin Kohanik 

CEO and Director 

Telephone: 604-308-1602 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Glenn Little, Corporate Communications  

Telephone: (604) 565-5100  

Email: Glenn@HarrysMFG.com 

 

         

 
The Canadian Securities Exchange (“CSE”) has neither approved nor disapproved the information contained herein and does not accept 

responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 

Except for historical information contained herein, this news release may contain forward-looking statements that involve risks and uncertainties. 

Actual results may differ materially. Except as required pursuant to applicable securities laws, the Company will not update these forward-looking 

statements to reflect events or circumstances after the date hereof. More detailed information about potential factors that could affect the business  

and financial results of the Company is included in the documents filed from time to time with the Canadian securities regulatory authorities and 

the CSE (see the Company’s profile on SEDAR at www.sedar.com). 
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